
 
 

10/12/22 

 

Dear Recorders 

 

The NSW Women at the Well committee is pleased to announce that applications for the 2023 

weekend will open on Monday 12th December  

 

The weekend will be held, God willing, on 10th – 12th February 2023, and all sisters and young friends are 

welcome to apply to come and share a wonderful weekend of fellowship with us.   

 

Sis Lucy Dangerfield from the South Adelaide ecclesia will be speaking on the subject “Be amazed by 

grace again.”  It promises to be a spiritually helpful weekend for all who attend. 

 

We would be grateful if you could please announce it to your ecclesia this coming and subsequent 

Sundays, and distribute the application form to the sisters and young women in your ecclesia, so that 

they can plan to attend. They can either submit an online application form, or email a copy to our 

treasurer, Susan Murray at susanm@teamselect.com.au  

 

The Covid epidemic has unfortunately meant increases in accommodation and catering costs.  As a 

committee, we have worked hard to find reasonable accommodation at an affordable price.   We 

always encourage sisters who may need financial support to attend to approach us 

individually. However, as we have limited funds, we would be grateful for any support you may be 

able to offer.  
With this in mind we ask that you would consider financially supporting any sisters or young people in 

your meeting who may approach us for financial help in their application.   

 

With love in Jesus, 

 

Liz O’Toole  

on behalf of the NSW Women at the Well committee 

 

(Susan Murray, Cathy Strachan, Jenni Sawell and Lauren Watson) 
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